
Dear Parents / Carers,

Christmas is not far away now and PATCH and the staff are thrilled to be offering the
opportunity to go late-night shopping, knowing that your children are being safely
entertained at school!

On Thursday 7th December, from 5.30 pm until 8.00 pm, we are holding our annual
‘Pillow Party’ at school. 
Children can come back to school in their night clothes with a pillow or cuddly toy.
There will be Christmas films, stories and games as well as hot chocolate and snacks.

Tickets for the party will cost £5 and must be booked online in advance from
www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole. 
Tickets must be booked by 8 pm on 6th December, we anticipate a high demand for
this cheap child minding!

Please note, this event is for current pupils of Canford Heath Junior School only and
entrance to the party is dependent upon good behaviour at school.

Children must be collected promptly at 8.00 pm (but NOT before) from the school
hall. We CANNOT allow children out of school alone to meet you in the car park etc. –
you must come inside to collect them, please.

Many thanks for your support in our fund-raising activities!

It’s Christmas!
All the best from the PATCH and Friends Team

Learoyd Road
Poole
BH17 8PJ
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